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Recycling District Announces Eclipse Glasses Collection   
 
The Johnson County Recycling District is happy to announce that the Franklin Mayors 
Youth Council will be collecting eclipse glasses for reuse through Astronomers Without 
Borders on April 8th at their booth at the DriveHubler.com Amphitheater at Youngs 
Creek Park. Look for the “Recycle Glasses Here” signs and deposit any unwanted 
glasses in the bins.  
 
The Johnson County Recycling District will also be collecting glasses at the Franklin 
Recycling Center throughout April. Any glasses that are not able to be reused will have 
the cardboard recycled.  
 
For more information, contact the district office at 317-738-2546.  
 
 

 
 


